TELEPHONE No. 43895,

Ilngh 5 %{zgwtzr of Shipping,

Prins Hendrikkade 86,

5 AUG 18T Amsterdam, 11th AUGUST, 1937.

P The Secretary,
LONDON.~

With reference to your letter of the 10th instant enclosing
a copy of one addressed to you in connexion with information
desired by us for the assignment of Convention freeboards for s
vessel being under survey at our Port, I beg to inform you that the

name of the vessel concerned is "EIENA R". 38665 In Register Bk.
Accordingly we sent you today the following cablegram:-

- o -

GAJBI = Please refer to your letter of the 10th instant
SUWAR = vessel's name

LAZPU = is

ELENA R.

I regret that owing to a clepical error the vessel's
name was not mentioned in our letter,

I am, Dear Sir,
" Yours faithfully,

A //M
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